
Who Are They? An Insight into Our AMSI Voices Journey

There are no translations available.

  

As a follow up to the two successful conferences “Girls are Makers of Change” and “What’s Next? Seek it, Commit to it, Embrace it…,” the team at AMSI Voices decided to
launch an event titled “Who Are They? An Insight into our AMSI Voices Journey.” This initiative is a result of extensive feedback from both our students and alumni who wanted

to further engage with one another after the conferences.

      

    

On February 20, 2017 at Al Mawakeb School Al Barsha, students attended workshops, which gave them the opportunity to personally engage with alumni who discussed their
journeys to success. It offered insight into industries and personal development. Having attended these workshops, students gained a better understanding of the real world and its

challenges.
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